
Nosey News

We all wish Barbara a speedy recovery.
You are welcome to drop off a get well card.
When she feels better we will make sure

she gets a basket of love and well wishes from you.
Please give her some recovery time.

We know you would love to see her in person.
Please no calls, text or visits until later.

Reminder
Enter the 2024 Shawl Contest

You can enter 1-3 of your favorite shawls
We will showcase your work from the ceiling.
Bring us your shawls by Wednesday, April 20th

Please tag your shawls with your name and the pattern name.
Stop by the shop after Mother’s Day to see the winners.



April’s Sock Club Special Saturday Workshop
Saturday, April 13th

Noon-4pm

April’s sock club is combining all sessions into one!
You are welcome to stop in for help

or stay for the full session.

Don’t forget to pick up your March gift.

Hexagon Market Beach Bag
Saturday, April 13th 1-3pm $20

Follow up class in May to put together and make handles
Use worsted or chunky

10% off supplies



Mark your calendars

Saturday, April 27th
Special sales storewide.

Surprise kits, new hand dyed yarn, & classes
We always have a gift for you

for stopping in to support the shop

Have a great week!


